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16th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PGL Residential Trip - PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 

We have attached a parental consent form which must be completed and returned by Friday 8th 

May 2020. Parents can find information about the different activities provided at the Liddington 

centre by visiting www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/activities 

Click the link for ‘Liddington, Wiltshire’ which will take you to a 360 degree virtual tour of the centre,  

where you can click on an activity symbol to read more about it, see more photos and even watch 

videos for some activities. 

PGL will provide the school with a full itinerary of the activities planned for our trip approximately 

four weeks before our departure. 

INSURANCE 

The insurance cover for the residential trip is provided under PGL’s travel insurance policy for 

schools and groups. Parents can access the insurance policy and key facts by visiting 

www.pgl.co.uk/insurance 

If you have any queries regarding the residential trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

Tim Head 

Mr T Head 

Assistant Head Teacher and Trip Organiser 
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